
HEARING 11.09.16 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

COWLITZ TRANSIT AUTHORITY 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Cowlitz Transit 
Authority, Longview City Hall Council Chambers, Longview, Washington, at 4:00 p.m., 
Wednesday, November 9, 2016.  The purpose of the hearing is to receive any comments 
concerning the adoption of the 2017 CTA Budget. 
 
 Any person interested may appear and be heard on said matter. The City Hall is 
accessible for persons with disabilities.  Please notify us forty-eight (48) hours in advance at 360-
442-5662 if you will need any special accommodations to attend the meeting. 
 
 
 DATED at Longview, Washington, this 12th day of October, 2016. 
 
 
       _______________________  
       Don Jensen, Chair 
       Cowlitz Transit Authority 
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